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through the original American art form of  barbershop harmony by providing

opportunities for education, performance and personal growth.
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Dear Heather,

Just under two weeks to go, everyone! Wishing you all the best in
your final preparations for the annual Region 15 Convention in
Philadelphia. You can find a run-down of  the working
schedule(current as of  April 9) on the Region 15 Website.

I'm thrilled to report that Loretta Peskin, a Region 15 member
from the Greater Nassau Chorus, will be stepping in as the new
Taglineseditor at the start of  the new SAI fiscal year on May 1.
Can't believe I've been personally handling this task for the past 15
years! Let's lend Loretta our support and creativity, as she will be
creating, planning and reporting on our post-competition
coverage and beyond. Please submit all your great ideas for
"Round the Region" news to Loretta via e-mail. Our goal for 2010
- 2011 is to include more news from YOU, our Region 15 chapters,
quartets and members at large.
 
In harmony,
Heather Collins, Communications Coordinator

Welcome Spring! http://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview...
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